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Comments: Fee structure for the management of the wilderness areas

 

I completely support requiring paid permits for the entry and use of wilderness areas throughout the forest

service system. In my estimation fees should be reasonably exorbitant to limit access as much as possible there

are far too many people able to afford a $3, $4, or even $10 per day permit. Management of the wilderness areas

should be just that management. Not merely ussery. Group permits should be encouraged and perhaps even

controlled tour permits where Park service employees would supervise groups of 12 to 16. Wilderness areas

should be kept as pristine as possible. And public usage does not permit this.

 

 

Sincerely, w Cleve Barkdull, 

 


